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I am a nurse and know and see the results of pollution coming from many sources. Many effects are not seen until
years down the road. And it is not just to humans- all living things are effected which further impacts the air we
breathe and the water that we drink.
Everyone needs to know about what is happening- to be informed. This should include those that don’t speak
English or are deaf. Equal rights for everyone!

Sincerely,
WalthaGaye Leavitt, RN,BSN
VP Michigan Conference UMW
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